
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the February 4, 2016 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood and Mike Vallone  
Guest present:  Tom Bunting, Legislative Aide for Representative Camille Lilly 
 
The minutes of the January 4, 2016  were reviewed by the members.  Motion by 
Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as 
presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.  They have given out a large amount 
of food and money  this past month and the donations are down at the church.    
 
American Legion report by Mike Vallone.    He reminded everyone to attend the 
pancake breakfast on the last Sunday in February.  There was a Chaplains 
Remembrance Dinner on February 7, 2016 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.  The relay meeting was changed to 
February 16, 2016.  Lulu Bells is donating food for the meeting 
 
Tom Bunting reported that Senator Harmon’s office is working on setting up a 
health fair.  Informed us that a Bill for Map Grants is going to the Governor’s 
desk. There was talk of having a shredding day in the village this summer. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Collins 
 
 


